
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary… 
Monday 12th May 

Minibeast sessions with EYFS 

Year 2 School trip 

Wednesday 14th May 

Parent/Carer SEND coffee morning 9-10am 

Wednesday 21st May 
School and community teams Dad’s support group 

3.30 till 4.30pm 

Friday 23rd May 

Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June 

Back to school 

Friday 6th June 
30 days wild dress up day 

Thursday 12th June 
Tempest Class photos 

Thursday 19th June 
Planetarium visiting Y1&Y2 

Thursday 26th June 
Reception, Year 1&2 Sports Day 1.30pm-3pm 

Friday 27th June 

Reception visit to theatre 

Wednesday 2nd July 

Nursery Sports afternoon 1.30pm-3pm 

Friday 4th July 
Summer Fair 1:05pm-3:35pm 

Thursday 17th July 
Year 2 Leavers Service 1.30pm-3pm 

Tuesday 22nd July 
End of the Summer Term 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Nursery-        97.11% 

Pearl Class-     95.2% 

Ruby Class-     94% 

Diamond Class- 98.6% 

Sapphire Class- 98.7% 

Emerald Class-  96.6% 

Topaz Class-     98.3% 

Our school target is 95%. Well done to Nursery, Pearl, 

Diamond, Sapphire, Emerald and Topaz class for 

achieving over 95%. 

 

 
 

Headteacher award: 

Nursery: Nova 

Reception: Frederick and Casper 

Year 1: Joshua and Yusra 

Year 2: Elizabeth and Teddy 

Staff: Mrs Miller, Mrs Monteiro and Mrs Hart-Copsey 

                             Well done!  
 

                        Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Topaz 

Special shout out to… Dasia, Catherine, James and 

Seb 

 

Optional events arranged by our Fundraising team… 

 

Friday 16th May 

Yr2 Leavers hoodie orders to be in 

Tuesday 20th May 

Toy Story Pizza Party 

Thursday 22nd May 

Summer half term Disco 

Tuesday 3rd June 

Bags 2 School donations to be brought into school  

Friday 13th June 

Krispy Kreme doughnuts 

Friday 20th June 

Quiz and Chips fundraising evening 
 

 
 

 

Our children had a super time at the TriGolf event yesterday. This 

was organised by the West Norwich and Dereham School Sports 

Partnership. Thank you to Mrs Hart-Copsey for supporting the 

children. 

 

 


